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Press Release 
Two suspects sought in connection with early-morning robbery 

Pair of men allegedly pulled victim from vehicle and struck him multiple times 

ARKANSAS CITY, Kan. (January 19, 2016) — The Arkansas City Police Department is seeking two 
suspects in connection with a robbery early Saturday morning in eastern Arkansas City. 

A 61-year-old Arkansas City man reported around 2:30 a.m. Saturday that he had been the victim of 
robbery in the 500 block of North E Street, near the BNSF Railroad tracks. 

He said he was sitting in his vehicle when two unknown men approached him and pulled him from 
his vehicle. They then struck the victim multiple times in the head and face, causing injuries. 

During that attack, the suspects took an undetermined amount of cash from the victim and they fled 
the scene afterward. The victim’s injuries were evaluated by the Arkansas City Fire-EMS Department. 

Police are continuing to follow up on information that might lead to the identification of the two 
suspects. Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call police at (620) 441-4444. 

Those wishing to remain anonymous may contact Cowley County Crime Stoppers, which offers 
rewards of up to $2,000 for information leading to an arrest. 

Call (620) 442-7777 in Ark City or (620) 221-7777 in Winfield, or visit www.tipsubmit.com to make an 
anonymous report. An anonymous tip also can be submitted by texting ACTIPS to 847411. 
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